
Hythe Bay Children’s Centre Nursery  

Newsletter September / October 2019 

Staff News and Training 

Congratulations Sharon and Chloe for completing your foundation degrees! 

Laura has joined our team as administration officer. Charley’s last day at Hythe 

Bay Nursery will be 11th September.  We are recruiting a new Key Person. 

What We Have Been Doing 

We hope our returning children have enjoyed their summer break and we’d like to welcome our new nursery children! 

Over the past two months, we have said good bye to our children who have left to go to school, enjoyed different types of 

water play, gone on walks around Hythe, and more!  

Please like our Facebook page for more regular updates and photographs! 

Dates for Your Diary 

Wednesday 4th September 

Main nursery open. Little Nursery 

stay and play for new starters only  

Thursday 5th September 

Term 1 starts for term time only 

children 

Friday 20th September 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Children’s starting points assessed 

Thursday 10th October 

Hello Yellow fundraising for two 

charities ‘Young Minds’ and ‘Mind’ 

Mon 21st - Fri 25th October 

Little Nursery closed for term time 

only children 

Monday 28th October 

Term 2 starts for term time only 

children 

Friday 15th November  

Children in Need Day 

Dates for 2019/2020 are now 

available on the nursery website! 

PLEASE NOTE: the early May bank 

holiday has been changed. We will 

therefore be open on Monday 4th 

May and closed on Friday 8th May 

Family Photos Wanted!  

Please bring in family photos for your child to have at nursery. Alternatively, you 

can send them to us via email or upload them to ParentZone.  Thank you! 

Lateness Charges - £1 for every minute you are late!  

Please ensure you collect your child, speak with a staff member and then have 

left the nursery before your child’s session ends!  We don’t want to fine you! 

Parent and Grandparent Volunteers Wanted! 

It would be fantastic to have some parents or grandparents that can come into 

nursery to talk about their hobby or occupation! Please speak to a member of 

staff if you would be happy to do this! 

Global Goals for Sustainable Development   

You might have noticed that all of our staff members wear Badges for ‘the 

Global Goals for Sustainable Development’. We are now working towards the 

Global Goals, teaching children how we can all work together to build a better 

future. We are aiming to be accredited a Bronze Early Years Education for Sus-

tainable Development Award! As part of this, children will be given activity 

books which they are able to complete at home with their families. Please 

speak to a member of staff for more information. 

Clothes and Footwear for All Weathers 

Nursery children go outside in all weathers, so it is important that they come to 

nursery with sun hats and sun cream when it’s hot and wellies, coats and water-

proof trousers or all-in-one suits when it’s cold and wet!  Please make sure 

they are labelled with your child’s name! 

New Fees from September 2019! 

Please make sure you’ve read your copy of the letter about new nursery fees and the £3 weekly parent contributions from 

parents whose children receive funded hours! 



September / October 2019 Contact Info 

Admin email: nursery@hythebay.kent.sch.uk 

Manager email: vdumont@hythebay.kent.sch.uk 

Phone: 01303 267802  

Little Nursery Phone: 01303 260548 

Website: www.hythebaynursery.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let us know if you’re not yet able to access your child’s 

learning journal online! 

All we need is an email address. 

Upcoming Charity Events 

Friday 20th September - Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thursday 10th October - Hello Yellow fundraising for two 

charities ‘Young Minds’ and ‘Mind’ 

Friday 15th November  - Children in Need Day 

20th-24th January - Hythe Bay Fundraiser / Wellbeing Week 

 

 

 

 

We are proud to announce that we have been awarded 

funding from the Shepway  Community Chest to improve our 

outdoors environment. 

Find Us On Facebook: 
 

Closed Facebook Group: 
Hythe Bay Children’s Centre Nursery Parents and Staff 

 
Public Facebook Page: 

Hythe Bay Children’s Centre Nursery 

Hythe Bay 

Designated  

Safeguarding  

Leads  Vicki 

Nursery Manager 

 Carolyn 

School  Headteacher 

Radka 

Nursery Deputy Manager 

Carol 

School Deputy Headteacher 

Rebecca 

School Deputy Headteacher 

Other Safeguarding Contacts 

Local Authority Designated Officers  

03000 410888  

GCSXsafeguardingunit@kent.gcsx.gov.uk  

kentchildrenslado@kent.gov.uk.  

NSPCC : 

help@nspcc.org.uk 

0808 800 5000 

The South Kent Education Safeguarding Team:  

Kroner House, Eurogate Business Park, Ashford, Kent, TN24 

8XU  

03000 41 56 48  

 

Global Goals for Sustainable Development 

We plan to work towards these goals from January 2019 


